Principal: Mrs F Macfarlane
58-62 Main Street

Killough

Co. Down

BT307QD

Telephone: 028 44 842072

14" November 2017

Dear Parenis/Guardians

We would like to invite you to our annual Christmas Panto.

On Wednesday 29" November, West Midlands Children’s Theatre Company
will perform “Dick Whittington” in the school hall. The performance will begin
at 9:30.

There is no charge for this event; however, we would be gratefu! if you could
let us know if you wish to attend so that we have enough chairs for everybody.

Yours sincerely

Mrs F Macfarlane

Child’s name and (number) Adults will be

attending the Panto on 29" November.




